
Mullion C P School 

 Willis Vean, Mullion, Cornwall, TR12 7DF 

Tel: 01326 240585 

secretary@mullion-ji.cornwall.sch.uk 

 

1st April 2020 

 

Dear All, 

I hope you are all well and coping with social distancing. 

I have really enjoyed challenging pupils on times table rock stars and can tell you that one pupil has managed to beat me. Don’t 

forget you can challenge me and your teachers by visiting the site. www.ttrockstars.com 

Over the coming weeks we are trying to set up Google classroom to make it easier to share work. If we manage to overcome 

some technical issues we will contact you by email. 

Staff and pupils alike will need to take a break from school work over the Easter holiday, however, new work will appear as well 

as links to useful websites once the Easter holidays are over. 

If you need to contact either me or the school please use the following email addresses: 

head@mullion-ji.cornwall.sch.uk  or secretary@mullion-ji.cornwall.sch.uk 

Enjoy your Easter break as best you can. 

Take care.  

 

 

Duncan Ratcliffe 
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